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Pet Waste in the 

Commons 

As new surrounding 

neighborhoods enjoy our 

Village, we are seeing more 

and more unwanted pet 

waste. Please set an example 

by cleaning up after your pet! 

Look for a dog sanitation 

station coming soon in the 

Village. 

 

New Website Page! 
We have created a new 

Community Corner tab on 
our Website to post: 

 

• Services or goods 
provided by Tillicum 
Village residents or nearby 
neighbors 

• Special interest stories 
about Tillicum Village 

 
Check it out! 

https://tillicumvillage.org 
 

If you would like to 
contribute content to this 

page, please send an email to 
Debbie Martorano 

 
Steviejnine39@gmail.com 

 

 

Reduce Paper 
Do you still get your monthly 

invoice and this newsletter on 
paper in the mail?  We are 

trying to reduce paper usage 
and postage costs.  If you’d 
like to help, please opt in by 

sending an email to Lee 
Montgomery at HOA 

Management and provide 
your email address. 

 
lee@hoa-bend.com 

 
Let’s go green! 

 

Board Meetings 
Due to the ongoing Corona 
Virus Pandemic, we will be 

conducting our monthly 
meetings via Zoom Video 

Conference.  The next 
meetings will be March 11th 

at 6:30 pm.  Click the link 
below to join: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8
4198123931?pwd=eW9tWW
czMFFJSVFCY0ttblhGT1M3UT

09 
 

Or to join by phone only:  
(253) 215-8782 

Meeting ID: 85375319330 
Passcode: 627013 

 

 March 
March 2nd is Dr Seuss’s 
Birthday! Celebrate by 

reading to a child! 
 

March 14th is national potato 
Chip Day (my personal 

favorite)! It is also Daylight 
savings Day! Set your clocks! 

 
 

Don’t forget to wear your 
lucky green on March 17th! 

 

 

February 11th Board Meeting Summary 

The meeting was called to order at 6:34 PM via Zoom video conference.  Board Members in attendance  were Dirk 

Benson, Ralph Fox, Deidre Crabtree, Dan Ellis, Debbie Martorano, Corry Meyer Donna Karl, and Frank Ammirata.  

There was no Firewise report this month. The balance sheet was reviewed, expenses approved. Log into the Member 

Login section of the website to review all financial documents.   

Central Oregon Landscaping and Lawntenders (COLL, Inc) has started the commons clean up! 

Mail boxes and street signs will get a makeover this Spring. Keep an eye out for a new Dog sanitation station and 

signs reminding folks to clean up after their pets.  Also, the Board is revisiting the East Pond and will submit several 

designs to choose from this year. 

Stay tuned for a “Community Corner" addition to our Website for homeowners to collaborate. 

We have 1 new neighbor that has moved into the Village, please help us welcome them!  The Board reviewed a 

request from one homeowner for landscaping and a pergola/patio.   Meeting Adjourned 8:39 PM 
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